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I am writing to voice my opposition to the C&H Hog Farm permit.  It was improperly 
approved by the Dept of Environmental Quality and should be denied.  

There are also health concerns at play here.  Exposure to hog waste increases the 
incidence of asthma as just one example.  Children are most vulnerable.  And yet 
waste from C&H is spread in close proximity to a school.

Why would anyone want to pollute such a beautiful river and destroy her beauty for 
generations to come? Why would anyone want to ruin this tourist attraction which 
would mean loss of tourist income for our state?  

So many good reasons to deny this permit!
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